
 

Thursday, December 7, 2017 
 
Dear Parents,  
  

Re: Christmas school dinner  

  

As we look forward to celebrating our first ever Christmas at The Suthers School, we would like to 
invite all of our students to join us for Christmas dinner at lunchtime on Thursday 14 
December. Lunch will be served in The Curve at the usual time but students will have the chance to 
enjoy a festive menu which includes: 
 

 Roast Turkey, bacon wrapped sausage, stuffing, roast potatoes and seasonal vegetables 

OR 

Brie and Chutney Tart (v) 

 Roast potatoes, seasonal vegetables, vegetarian gravy 

  

Dessert 

 Traditional Christmas pudding 

Chocolate Yule Log 

Fresh Fruit Pots 

One course: £2.60 

Two Courses £2.90 

Please note that due to anticipated numbers on the 14th December, only the Christmas meal will be 

available on that day. If your son/ daughter does not require a Christmas lunch, they will need to 

bring a packed lunch.  

Please feel free to contact Mrs Jo Braithwaite 01636 957690 if you have any further questions.  

  

Yours Sincerely,  
  

  
Mr A Pettit  
Head of School  
  


